
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
14th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4 children,  
 
The Year 4 children have nearly reached the end of their time at Archibald First 
School and are ready to venture onto pastures new. 
 
We would like to invite you to a special Leaver’s Assembly on Friday 21st July at 
10.00am. 
 
Tea and coffee will be served in the school hall following the assembly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Bayes  
 
 

 
 
Please return to the school office by Friday 14th July. 
 
 
I require _______ seats for Leaver’s Assembly on Friday 21st July at 10.00am. 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………  Signed……………………………..……. 


